
 

 
 
 
 

LIGHTHOUSE BAPTIST ACADEMY 
 
 
 
August 1, 2019 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents: 
 
Thank you very much for registering your child in Lighthouse Baptist Academy.  We are honored that you have entrusted 
us with one of your most prized possessions which is your children.  I have great admiration for parents who love and 
sacrifice for their children.  I personally have all three of my children registered as students in our school because I 
believe in what we stand for.   
 
I would like to start off by reminding you that I am here to serve you.  I have enclosed my business card with my phone 
numbers and my e-mail in this package.  Please feel free to call if my staff or I can be of any assistance to you.  We are 
committed to helping you with your child’s education. 
 
I believe that the best education is a Christian education.  We will be teaching your child all basic subjects including 
Spanish.  However, our strongest emphasis will be the teaching of the Word of God.  We also want to strive in teaching 
your child godly Christian values.  Please be reminded that all classes will be taught in English except for the Spanish 
class. 
 
Once again, thank you for allowing us the opportunity to serve you.  If I can be of any help to you or yours, please feel 
free to let me know.  God Bless you. 
 
In Christ, 
 
 
 
Luis M. Martinez 
First Baptist Church of Ceiba Pastor 
Lighthouse Baptist Academy Principal 
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